Brett Klein

From: William Blodgett

Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 4:20 PM
To: Brett Klein

Subject: Fwd: Returning to Planning Zone

-Jera's willingness to return to Planning & zoning is welcomed as no other applicants have applied.

From: - — s

Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2024 1:33:20 PM
To: William Blodgett <W.Blodgett@jerome.az.gov>
Subject: Returning to Planning Zone

Good afternoon Zoning, Administrator, William Blodgett.
I, Jera Peterson, would like to return to my seat as commissioner on the planning and zoning board. | am
requesting to join planning and zoning. Thank you

Sincerely,
Jera Peterson



